
Thursday; May 20, 2021

[HB 2068]: "Makes provisions regarding issuance and use of landowner preference tags for hunting wildlife permanent."

There are a few deer who torment my garden and surrounding orchard despite my dedication to utilizing "non-lethal defenses."

I am "No" longer a "pacifist."

Good Job to the authors of [HB 2068].

David S. Wall


